* Dear Parent/Ca]rer,

Our school library is an online borrowing system to manage our library books. Children in key stage 1
will be able to visit our library on a regular basis.

Reading for pleasure is
the single most important
indicator of a child’s
future success
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Each class has been allocated a specific day to visit the library where they will be able to borroW a
book to take home and keep for 7 days.

The library visits will run on a two week rota starting next Monday 11 November. Blue and Violet
class will visit an alternating Mondays and Green and Indigo on alternating Tuesdays. Please see the
timetable below for this half term:

Week 1 Week 2 Week 1 Week 2 Week 1 Week 2
(wk com (wk com (wk com (wk com (wk com (wk com
11/11/24) 18/11/24) 25/11/24) 2/12/24) 9/12/24) 16/12/24
Blue Class Violet Class Blue Class Violet Class Blue Class Violet Class
Monday Monday Monday Monday Monday ‘Monday
Green Class Indigo Class Green Class Indigo Class Green Class Indigo Class
Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday
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Please note all books must be returned to school after 7 days.

-

Many Thanks

Mrs A Willis

Head Teacher




